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The School of Computing and Informatics is, once again, running the 

Health Informatics for Kenya (HI4Kenya) Boot Camp from Monday 4th 

May to Friday 12th June 2015. This is the third annual boot camp. The aim 

of the boot camp is to build software development skills in Health 

Information Systems for the health sector in Kenya. The students 

participating come from various local universities including UoN. A good 

number of 3rd year students of the School have joined as part of their 

industrial attachment. The event is supported by USAID, Afyainfo and the 

Ministry of Health. 

 

 


